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Oddfellows Lodge Anniversary 
 

The anniversary of the Alliance Lodge of Odd Fellows  took place on  Friday last at the Wheatsheaf  Inn, 
Burdensball, when about 40 sat down to a most excellent dinner, served up by the new host ( Brother 
Barnes).  Mr.  French, the surgeon to the Lodge, occupied the chair.  After the loyal and other usual 
toasts had been drunk, the band of the lodge playing in their well-known style at intervals, and many good 
glees were sung by some of the members of the Wilton Harmonic Society.  The company separated at an 
early hour, and the greatest order and good feeling prevailed throughout the meeting. 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 24 May 1851 


